
 

 
 

 
 
1 December 2021 
 

Resignation of Marketing and eCommerce Director 

Blis Technologies Ltd (BLT) announces that Laura Grant, Marketing and eCommerce Director, has 
given notice of her decision to resign and return home to Europe at the end of FY22.  
Laura’s decision is based on a change in personal circumstances. 
 
Having joined Blis in May 2021, Laura has in this short period made significant contributions to Blis’ 
eCommerce and marketing endeavours, including future strategy. 
 
Laura will remain engaged and active in her role in the business until at least the 31st of March 2022 
and will oversee the smooth transition of her replacement.  
 
A search for replacement will commence immediately. 
 
 
Ends 
 
For further information, please contact:  
 
Brian Watson 
CEO 
+64 27 705 9133 
 

 
About Blis Technologies Ltd 
 

Delivering proven health benefits through evidence-based, advanced probiotics 
Blis Technologies is an NZX-listed manufacturer of advanced probiotic strains that go beyond the gut. 
Combining innovation with evidence-based research and the highest quality production controls enables 
the delivery of probiotic solutions for specific health targets including throat health, halitosis (bad breath), 
immune support, teeth and gum health and skin health. BLIS® products are sold throughout New Zealand 
and in Australia, Asia, Europe and the USA. More information about Blis Technologies Ltd can be found at 
www.blis.co.nz. 
 
Website:  www.unconditionalskin.com 
Instagram:  @unconditionalskin  #BLISQ24  #USC 
Facebook:  @unconditionalskin 
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